

Saturday, February 19: Vigil, 7th Sunday, Ordinary Time
4:00 p.m. Michael Johnson (†), Fourth Anniversary, req. by his mom.

Sunday, February 20: 7th Sunday, Ordinary Time

8:00 a.m. Reina Belhumeur (†), Birthday

Remembrance, req. by Michèle and Steven

Kenny.

10:00 a.m. Maria Migliozzi (†), Birthday

Remembrance, req. by the Migliozzi family.

Monday, February 21: Saint Peter Damian, Bishop and Doctor of the Church

9:00 a.m. Alan Guyette (†)

<u>Tuesday, February 22:</u> The Chair of Saint Peter the Apostle

9:00 a.m. For the Souls in Purgatory, req. by a parishioner.

Wednesday, February 23: Saint Polycarp, Bishop and Martvr

9:00 a.m. Raymond and Elaine Picard (†)

Thursday, February 24: Weekday, Ordinary Time

9:00 a.m. For the People of the Parish

Saturday, February 26: Vigil, 8th Sunday, Ordinary Time 4:00 p.m.

Sunday, February 27: 8th Sunday, Ordinary Time

8:00 a.m. Annette Banno (†) First Anniversary.

10:00 a.m. **Paul Lague (†)**, Birthday Remembrance, req. by his family.

There are Mass Intentions available for weekdays and weekends. Call the office to reserve your intentions for the Living or the Deceased.

The sanctuary lamp is available for memorializing your loved ones in prayer. Call the office to reserve your week.





DONATIONS FOR THE WEEK

February 13: \$1,936.00 February 13 - Electronic: \$738.00

THIS WEEK'S MEETINGS AND ACTIVITIES

Wednesday, February 23

No Meeting

Cub Scout 13 & Troop 31 Scout Meetings

Parish Center

2021 YEAR END STATEMENTS:

Statements of annual giving are available by calling the church office at 401.821.9228 or email request to ctkwwri@cox.net





Ctk Choir Rehearsals are held on Sunday mornings between the 8:00 and 10:00am Masses in the choir loft. For more information, please see Mia after the Sunday morning Mass.

All are Welcomed to Join our Choir!

"The Earth is our environment to protect and the garden to tend to."

~ Pope Francis



Electronic Giving—A convenient, consistent way to help stabilize our finances. We have 32 families enrolled in the Bill Pay Program through their financial institutions. If you are already enrolled in the Bill Pay Program at your financial institution, the set up is a few quick steps! You select the frequency and dollar amount of your donation. The bank will generate a check and mail it to us as instructed. It's that simple ... you no longer have to be concerned about having the right change or writing a check each week. We have a box on our budget envelopes marked "I Gave Electronically", check the box and place it into the collection basket. Your consistent support is very much appreciated.

Readings for the Week

Monday: Jas 3:13-18; Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 15; Mk 9:14-29 **Tuesday**: 1 Pt 5:1-4; Ps 23:1-3a, 4, 5, 6; Mt 16:13-19 **Wednesday**: Jas 4:13-17; Ps 49:2-3, 6-7, 8-10, 11; Mk

9:38-40

Thursday: Jas 5:1-6; Ps 49:14-15ab, 15cd-16, 17-18, 19-

20; Mk 9:41-50

Friday: Jas 5:9-12; Ps 103:1-2, 3-4, 8-9, 11-12; Mk

10:1-12

Saturday: Jas 5:13-20; Ps 141:1-2, 3 and 8; Mk 10:13-16 **Sunday**: Sir 27:4-7; Ps 92:2-3, 13-14, 15-16; 1 Cor

15:54-58; Lk 6:39-45



Faith Formation

If you have not joined the BAND App yet, please do so asap. Gina will use this App to keep parents informed. You may email Gina for the

activation code. Classes will be held virtually during the winter months. If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Gina Vessella, Faith Formation Coord. at gvessella.ctkww@gmail.com, call the parish office at 401.821.9228, or visit our parish website, ctkwwri.org!

> In Person Class: March 6, 8:45AM In-Person Class: March 20, 8:45AM

Can You Cook a Meal for the Homeless?

The homeless are served at the West Warwick Meals Gazebo seven times a week. Homeless If you would like to help or would like more information, please contact Sister Anne, eden.sisteranne@yahoo.com, 401.269.9891, or Andrea Smith, 401.339.5867, helpthehomelessri@gmail.com



Grandma's Attic **Shop Hours: Saturdays Only** 9:00AM - 1:00PM

Stop in to see all *The Attic* has to offer: Dishes, pots and pans, glassware, knick-knacks, small kitchen appliances, books, bed linens, picture frames, games, puzzles, handbags, children/adult shoes and clothing, Holiday Decorations, etc... Donations may be dropped off anytime during shop hours. Please do NOT leave donations outside. A donation receipt for tax purposes will be provided upon request.

Stop in ... You never know what treasures you will find in "the Attic"!!!

Project Hand Up / Be the Change

is in need of non-perishable food items, paper products, and toiletries. Donation bins are located at the church exits.



For information on the services they provide visit their Facebook page.



Just like you, your parish has bills to pay and ministries to support, rain or shine. When it snows on weekends, it greatly impacts our budget. Thank

you for making up missed Sunday contributions to you parish when the winter weather keeps you home!

Please Note: Our daily Mass schedule follows the Town of West Warwick "No School Policy." If there is no school in West Warwick, Mass will be cancelled that day, FOR YOUR SAFTETY!!!

Some random thoughts ...

Do you feel a resistance when you hear, 'God dwells The accepted teaching for in your enemies?' thousands of years is, 'God loves our neighbor and hates our enemies.' The saying, 'God is on our side.' captures this belief and we, without conscious awareness, accent to it. When we experience God dwelling in us, it dawns on us that God dwells in everyone. Jesus, as a result, teaches us to love our enemies. When we fail to recognize God dwelling in our enemies, we fail to recognize the God dwells in ourselves. One thing that makes it difficult for us to recognize God dwelling in our enemies is the teaching that God is completely separate from us (in heaven). The material, the church teaches us, is corrupt and separate from the spiritual. They never meet or connect. One is pure and the other impure. Jesus teaches that the divine can only be found in the material. When we separate the two, the divine can never be found. God is good.

Parish Updates ...

Ash Wednesday is on March 2, 2022. We will celebrate Mass at 9:00 am & 6:00 pm. Ashes will be used this year. Each Lenten season we pray the Stations of the Cross on Monday evenings (6:00) in the church. This year the Stations will begin on Monday, March 7th. All are welcome to participate.

fr. tim



150 YEARS of SHARING GOD'S LOVE

Annual Catholic Charity Appeal In-Pew Weekends: Feb. 26-27 & March 5-6, 2022 Parish Goal: \$30,400.00

Many have responded to the CCA mailing

from Bishop Tobin. On behalf of those served by the ministries and services funded by the CCA, we thank you for your gifts.

If you received a mailing from the Office of Stewardship and Development, you may mail the special pledge card in the response envelope provided to make your gift or you may place that envelope in the collection basket at mass. We will have additional pledge envelopes available in the church. All gifts, regardless of size, help to make a difference in the lives of so many.

Come to a Rachel's Vineyard Retreat, "A Journey to Healing for Anyone after Abortion", April 29-May 1. The weekend provides confidential time and space to enter the grieving process. and release feelings of anger, shame, or guilt. For more information call Lisa at 401.278.2518.

The Church Office will be closed on Monday, February 21st, in observance of the holiday.

